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October 11, 2024 
Alexander Kiselev  
Brookhaven National Laboratory,  
Project: eRD110 
 
Dear Alexander, 
 
We are writing to you in response to your proposal for EIC Project Detector R&D entitled 
“eRD110 Photosensors for EIC Detectors”, submitted by you on July 1, 2024, applying for 
FY25 funding. 
 
We reviewed the situation and your proposal carefully and in accordance with the project’s 
priorities, planning status, and the overall funding situation for project R&D, $27,000 are 
awarded to eRD110 for FY25.  
 
The funds are divided up as follows: 
 

Institution Contract Lab Funding 
INFN JLAB $20,000  
BNL  BNL $7,000  

 
The project R&D funding will be transmitted via one or more R&D subcontracts with JLab 
and BNL.  We ask your INFN colleagues that are funded by JLab to get in touch with 
Christine Fragapane (chummel@jlab.org) and provide the necessary information for the 
FY25 contract. For the BNL part please get in touch with Anna Mendez (amendez@bnl.gov). 
You will have to provide a Statement of Work for BNL.  
 
We will contact you frequently to learn about the status of your R&D. Note also that is 
mandatory to participate in the Detector Advisory Committee (DAC) R&D review meetings. 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Thomas Ullrich and Rolf Ent 
 
CC: Elke Aschenauer, Anna Mendez  
 
Details on the needed documents for BNL  
 

• The statement-of-work (SOW) should include the proposed work to be performed, 
milestones, deliverables and estimated timeline.  
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